
CARLTON CLEAN UP DAY – THIS SATURDAY APRIL 22 
  
Celebrate Earth Day and keep Carlton beautiful!  I thought I’d take a moment to remind 
neighbors that this coming Saturday, April 22 is our annual “Dump Day”...City Councilors and 
City staff will be providing guidance and unloading assistance, and some will be assisting 
incoming traffic, pointing out which dumpsters your discarded items need to go into, and 
making sure that we’re able to accept the items you bring.  
  
To help us get you through quickly, please note THE FOLLOWING ITEMS CANNOT BE ACCEPTED: 

• HAZARDOUS WASTE  
• APPLIANCES  
• MEDICAL WASTE  
• BATTERIES  
• PAINT  
• TIRES   
• LIQUID WASTE  
• MOTOR OIL  
• COOKING OIL  
• CONSTRUCTION/REMODELING DEBRIS  
• BARRELS THAT DO NOT HAVE BOTH ENDS REMOVED 

We know this is a popular event, please remember that Recology provides a limited number of 
dumpsters and specifies what can be dumped – the city is not involved in those decisions. 
 

Everyone working the event is volunteering.  We appreciate everyone’s patience as we try to 
help you as quickly as possible.  We understand your time is valuable and sometimes you will 
have to wait longer than we’d like. Thank you for your assistance and patience to ensure 
everyone’s safety as well as that all trash gets into the right containers. 

 

Thank you Carlton!  Looking forward to seeing you Saturday! 

 


